Cover Story: Fr. Arthur raises the monstrance
containing the Eucharist during Adoration at
Jericho last Wednesday.

Over 100 SMU students, friends, alumni, and
community members gathered last
Wednesday for our latest installment of
Jericho—SMU Catholic’s monthly night of
worship, message, and adoration. Those
gathered worshiped the Lord together in
song, led by recording artists Dave and
Lauren Moore; heard a talk about hunger
during Lent and what it means to “hunger”
for righteousness from nationally renowned
speaker and president of Adore Ministries
Ennie Hickman; and experienced the Lord in
the presence of the sacraments of the
Eucharist and Reconciliation. This Lenten
edition of Jericho was our most successful
yet, and we’re excited to see ever more
members of our community called into
relationship with Jesus.

SPRING BREAK MASS SCHEDULE

There will be no daily Mass or Eucharistic Adoration
the week of Mar 13-17 due to SMU Spring Break.
Daily Mass and Adoration will resume

Monday, Mar 20.

There will be no 5 PM or 8 PM Sunday Masses Mar 12
due to SMU Spring Break. The 9 AM Mass will be
celebrated. The 5 PM and 8 PM Sunday Masses will
resume Sunday, Mar 19.

LENTEN FISH FRY

Join the SMU Knights of Columbus for a Lenten Fish
Fry, Friday Mar 24 from 4:30-7 PM at MoMac/
Natatorium Park at SMU on Bishop Blvd. The Knights
will be frying up seafood and sides, playing yard
games, and cranking up the tunes. Bring your friends
(and the kids!) and join us for a good time.

@smucatholic

SACRAMENTS PRAYER REQUESTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
(week of Mar 19. Not week of Mar 12).

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Nancy Swanson Rory Meyers

9 AM | Catholic Center

Monday—Friday

Fletcher Ward Jeanine Bartolo

Courtney Schoessow Geisler Family
RECONCILIATION

Dick Hoesterey Andrew Collins
30 minutes before Mass, by appointment

Liz Badt David Matula

Biddie Jordan

MEN’S AND WOMEN'’S LENTEN RETREATS

Following in the example of Jesus, who retreated into the desert for 40 days following his baptism, we use
Lent as a special opportunity to retreat from the world and renew our spirits in Christ.

The Men’s Silent Retreat and the Women’s Truths and Lies Retreat will both be held Mar 31—April 1. The men
will spend a day and night in silent prayer, fasting, and meditation. The Women’s Retreat will

explore the lies that the world tells women about themselves, as well as the truths that Christ tells instead. The
retreats are open to all college-aged men and women, respectively, who seek to rejuvenate their faith. Take
this opportunity to devote time to prayer and reflection this Lenten season, and witness the Lord move in
your life. Registration for both retreats is available at smucatholic.org or at the Catholic Center. The retreats
are free of cost. Registrations are due by Wednesday, Mar 29, to the Catholic Center or cbarras@smu.edu.

85th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION A

Please join us for the 85th Anniversary Celebration of the Catholic ministry on campus at SMU. Friends, family,
alumni, supporters, and students will gather at the Bush Institute on Saturday, Apr 08, at 6 PM for cocktails,
catching up with old friends, a great program, and live auction. All proceeds will benefit SMU Catholic.
Sponsorships and tickets are available on smucatholic.org. All are welcome! Questions? Contact Beverly
Mendoza.

Live Auction Items at our Celebration!

-2018 10-day tour of Italian countryside for six with Msgr Don Fischer. Stay at his private residence in Tuscany.
-Cowboys training camp weekend in Oxnard, California

-Private tour of Fall 2017 exhibit “Jacob and His 12 Sons” in Meadows Museum and dinner with Museum
Director Mark Roglan and Msgr Milam Joseph

-Dinner for 12 in private home with entertainment by Lauren and Dave Moore and food by Suze Restaurant
-Dinner with Bishop Burns and Fr Arthur

-2018 tickets to Masters Golf Tournament

-Dine Around Dallas restaurant package

-Exclusive Resorts 4-day vacation - choose your destination!

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

9 AM—5 PM
CLOSED
4 PM—9 PM

Monday—Friday
Sunday Mar 12
Sunday Mar 19

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director
jschroepfer@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Dave Moore, Director of Worship
bookdavemoore@gmail.com

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development
beverlym@smu.edu

Melissa Humason, Office Manager
mhumason@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph
mjoseph@cathdal.org

SMU CATHOLIC SEDER DINNER

Please join us on Thursday, Mar 16, at 6 PM at the
Catholic Center for a Seder, hosted by the Community
Education Committee. Seder is a ceremonial dinner
traditionally celebrated by the Jewish people during
Passover. The dinner remembers the deliverance of
the Israelites as recorded in the Book of Exodus and
the continuing reminder of the freedom God has
bestowed on them. Families are welcome, sign up
after the 9AM Mass or contact Janet Kelly at

214 274-1164. Reservations are $10 each or $20 per
family. Seating is limited to 50.

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS
9 AM Mass EM’s and Lectors:
March 12, 2017

Carolina Waggoner
Doug Waggoner
Peter Larsen

Barbara Landregan
Steve Landregan

March 19, 2017

Sheila Levatino
Mike Markey

Karen Fox
Steve Fox
Ann Harris

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org



COMING SOON TO SMU CATHOLIC

THURSDAY MAR 16
Seder Dinner
6 PM | Catholic Center

SUNDAY MAR 19
Catholicism Film Series Pt. 2
7:30 PM | Catholic Center

MONDAY MAR 20
Last Call: “Suffering”

9 PM | Front Room Tavern

Lenten Giving Day
March 22, 2017

CAMPLS MINISTRY

Forming Servant Leaders ———

est 1932

TUESDAY MAR 22
FYSH
7:30 PM | Catholic Center

FRIDAY MAR 24
Fish Fry
4:30 PM | MoMac Park

FRIDAY—SATURDAY
MAR 31—APR 01

Men’s Silent Retreat

Women’s Truths and Lies Retreat

Lenten Giving Day is Mar 22 for
SMU Catholic. We are trying to
raise $40,000 on this day for the
ministry to continue our efforts
to meet student needs. Please
share with your families and the
alumni you know about our need
and ask them to give on this day.

Go to smucatholic.org to donate!
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SPRING BREAK EDITION
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